
 
 
UPDATE: Detectives believe Christina is a runaway. However, she still needs to be found so we 

know she is safe and taken care of. The Chatham County Police Department continues to urge 

residents to keep an eye out for Christina, and report any information regarding her whereabouts 

by calling 9-1-1 or Crime Stoppers, where tipsters are anonymous and may be eligible for a cash 

reward. Crime Stoppers’ number is 912-234-2020. 
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Chatham County Police Department Searching for Missing Pre-Teen 

Chatham County, GA (May 18, 2021)—The Chatham County Police Department is searching 

for 12-year-old Christina Cochran, who has not been seen since Monday evening. 

Cochran is a black female who is approximately 5’4 and weighs 140 pounds. She was last seen 

in the 5100 block of Garrard Avenue around 7 pm on Monday, May 17, 2021. 

Christina was last seen wearing a pink and black shirt with flames, jeans with green lettering 

down the sides, and a long pony tail. She should also have a pink backpack and Nike shoes. 

She could possibly be in the areas of Garrard, Westlake, or Savannah Gardens.  

Please call 9-1-1 if you have any information about Christina’s whereabouts. 
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